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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 All Applicant(s) Listed Below 

From: Councillor Stephen F. Reardon, Chairman 

 Zoning Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting 

Date: August 21, 2013 

 

 

Please be advised that the Zoning Sub-Committee will meet on Monday afternoon, August 26, 

2013 at 4:15 P.M. in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of Revere 

City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA at which time the committee will consider the following 

application(s): 

 

C-13-14 Joseph Prizio, 350 Squire Rd., Revere, MA 02151 seeking permission from the 

Revere City Council to modify a nonconforming use from a fast-food use to a 

truck rental use to enable the appellant to rent ten (10) U-Haul trucks at 350 Squire 

Rd., Revere, MA 02151. 

 

C-13-15 Clear Channel Outdoor, 89 Maple St., Stoneham, MA 02180 seeking permission 

from the Revere City Council to modify an existing billboard to include two (2) 

digital displays on Lot 2A at 4 Furlong Dr., Revere, MA. 

 

CZ-13-03 Ordinance regulating Medical Marijuana and Substance Abuse Treatment 

Centers. 


